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Bishop LaPlante attends 100th anniversary of our neighbor Church,  
St. Mary the Virgin  Anglican Church   

St. Mary’s the Virgin Anglican Church 
celebrated their 100th anniversary on June 

27, 2010.  Bishop Gérard LaPlante with 
members Mr. Brian Harker, Mr. Charles 

Dumont, Mrs. Marilyn Sztankovics and Mrs. 
Dolores Durocher attended the celebration. 

After the service, Bishop met with the 
Lieutenant Governor of British Columbia, 

the Honourable Steven Lewis Point, 
OBC, LLB. (who is First Nation from the 

Skowkale Band) and Bishop Michael 
Ingham of the Anglican Church. 

Photo 1: The clergy during the procession  
Photo 2: The Honourable Steven L. Point 

Lieutenant Governor of British Columbia (left) with 
Bishop Gérard LaPlante. 

Photo 3: left to right: The Honourable Steven L. 
Point, Bishop Michael Ingham, Bishop Gérard 

LaPlante 
Photo 4: Mr. Bob Tipping, the Rev. Fr. John 

Firmston, Priest in Charge of St. Mary’s Anglican 
Church, Bishop Gérard LaPlante of the Old 

Catholic Church of BC,  the Rev. Fr. Denis Godley, 
Assistant to Fr. John Firmston 
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The Invitation for the 100th anniversary of St. 

Mary’s Anglican Church (see left and above)   

and their acknowledgment in the bulletin of 

the celebration for the support we gave (see 

below) 
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